OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

  LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS

 LINDENHURST, NEW YORK
TO:

Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEAs, 

Nurses, Aides, and Head Custodians


FROM:
Carolyn Tiringer
DATE:
September 11, 2013
RE:

Board of Education Business Meeting
The following actions were taken by the Board of Education at its Business Meeting held on September 9, 2013:  
1.
The following High School field trip has been recommended by the Superintendent:
Approximately seventy (70) members of the Marching Band to John F. Kennedy Stadium in Bridgeport, CT for US Band/NYSFBC High School Marching Band Competition on October 26, 2013.
2.
The Superintendent’s recommendation to dispose of obsolete equipment at E. W. Bower.
3.
The Superintendent’s recommended budget transfers over $5,000.00.
4.
Schedules were approved as presented, with the exception of Schedule AS-3 No. 5 which was amended.
5.
Acknowledged receipt of the following Superintendent Report:

                 a.
Budget Transfers less than $5,000.00 completed from August 22, 2013 

        
             through September 3, 2013.
*          *          *



